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Latest News


Season three of KSOA Volleyball was a little more normal, but still had 
its share of challenges.   Schedules changed often and officials had to 
practice their skills in patience and grace as we navigated through the 
season.  All in all I would say it was a success.  Post season was back 
to normal this year, much to the delight of the coaches, although I’ve 
heard many officials say they really liked last seasons lay out better. 


The Volleyball committee continued to share HUDL video with officials 
as it was made available to us. We did ask schools to provide sub 
varsity video, but most schools shared that they only have one device 
to record HUDL video, so recording sub varsity isn’t possible in most 
cases. Scheduling of observations this year was a challenge to say the 
least. Many observations were scheduled and cancelled due to the 
official to be observed no longer working the match, or the observer 
being pulled to work a match elsewhere. We were able to accomplish 
54 in person evaluations.  


Congratulations to all KSOA officials who were selected to officiate 
postseason!!

 Sub-State: Scott Burkhart, Russ Cobb, Dave Dover, Kevin Downing, 
Delisa Drewes, Daphne Flaharty, Pat Glavin, Scott Goodheart, Kim 
Gregoire, Brett Lyman, Curt Lyman,  Ron Price, Bill Seidl, Rusty 
Thomas, Nancy Tooley, PJ Tuma, John Weigel, Barb Williamson and 
Rachael Woody.

    State:  Dave Dover, Kevin Downing, Kim Gregoire, Ron Price, PJ 
Tuma, Barb Williamson and Rachael Woody.


Upcoming Dates


Contact the KSOA Volleyball Committee at tumapj@gmail.com.
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